
FEB 141986

Duke Power Company
%TTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/85-15 AND 50-414/85-66

On April 15 - 19 and December 9 - 13, 1985, NRC conducted inspections of the fire
protection and safe shutdown features of your Catawba facility. Prior to these
inspections your staff provided NRC Region II with material required to prepare
for the inspections.

During the December inspection your staff advised the inspectors that portions of
this material were potentially proprietary and requested that it be returned to
Duke Power Company upon completion of the inspection report documentation by NRC.
This material is being returned by separate conveyance to tie attention of
Mr. R. O. Sharpe.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
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Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: R. L. Dick, Vice President -p
Construction

,,J. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bec: uK; N. Jabbour, NRR
NRC Resident Inspectorg
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolinat
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